
From: Brian Marcontell <brian@sirassystems.com> 
Sent: Monday, August 25, 2025 2:09 PM 
To: Brian Marcontell <brian@sirassystems.com> 
Cc: Michael Brown <michael@sirassystems.com>; Steve C. Ormbrek 
<steve@sirassystems.com> 
Subject: SIRAS Update 8/25/2025  

 

Hi All, 

OƯice Hours: 

FYI, there will be no oƯice hours this Thursday. 
OƯice hours will resume Thursday Sept. 4th 

 

Reporting Period Lock: 

You may have noticed that the reporting period lock has been adjusted for the upcoming Fall 1 
census date of 10/1/2025. 

Please keep in mind CALPADS has suggested not sending data to CALPADS until after they 
complete their Fall rollover on 9/9/2025. 

IFSP districts who want to report their transition meetings with the new PLAN field format will 
need to wait until after 9/9/2025 to send PLAN information in the new format. 

 

See links below: 

 

https://sirassystems.happyfox.com/kb/article/380-oƯice-hour-opportunities-for-sped-admin-
staƯ/ 

https://sirassystems.happyfox.com/kb/article/619-calpads-updates-2025-26/ 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Brioan 

Brian Marcontell | Vice President 


